
Project Update: December 2018 

 

In our last report, in October 2018, we told you about some difficulties to install internet 

near ARBT breeding sites at Perau de Janeiro. A few days later, the company finished 

the installation and the surveillance system is operating in the area now. I am sending 

you some images from surveillance camera. 

 

 
 

 




